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Culvert replacement on K-116 in Atchison County begins today 

 

According to the Kansas Department of Transportation, a box culvert replacement 

project on K11 will begin March 31. The project is located about one-third of a mile 

west of the K-116/U.S. 59 junction on K-116. 

Work will occur during daylight hours, Monday to Friday, Saturdays as needed, and 

expected completion is the end of July, weather permitting.  

K-116 will be closed and a signed detour will route traffic south to the U.S. 159/U.S. 

59 junction. (see map below) Traffic will be controlled using signage and traffic cones. 

Pfefferkorn & Drury Construction Co. of Olathe is the contractor on the $756,000 

project. 

For additional road condition details, check KDOT’s updated traveler information 

website, www.Kandrive.org. KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the 

warning signs when approaching and driving through a work zone. Drive safely and 

always wear your seat belt. 
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